CAAM

Civil Aviation Authority of Mataysia

REMINDER FOR RENEWAL OF APPROVALS & LICENCES
NOTICE 14/2020

PUTRAJAYA - In reference to the Civil Aviation Notice (‘CAN") 1/2020, CAN 2/2020 and
CAN 3/2020 on the exemption of the validity period of certificates, licences, ratings and
qualifications for all operators, aircrew, aviation personnel, instructors, examiners,
aircraft maintenance license holders and air traffic controllers; the Civil Aviation
Authority of Malaysia (CAAM) wish to inform that the exemption period given from 18
March 2020 to 30 November 2020 is no longer extended. The holders of the approvals,
permits, certificates and licences are required to submit their applications for renewal by

31 December 2020.

This decision is made to avoid further backlog and to assist the recovery of the aviation
industry for normal operation in 2021. CAAM will continue to provide support for the
aviation industry during this difficult time and is ready to offer assistance to our external

stakeholders when needed.
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